NEWSLETTER





Dear Parents / Carers,

A warm welcome to all of our new children and families.

We hope you all had a restful and relaxing summer break.

The children have returned looking very smart in their uniform. Thank you for labelling jumpers and coats. If you haven't yet labelled your child's clothing please do so over the weekend. We've already had several jumpers left behind overnight, thankfully they were labelled and we were able to return them to the correct child.

PE days are as follows: These have already been shared on Facebook.

Reception - Thursday

Year 1 - Wednesday

Year 2 - Monday

Year 3 - Tuesday Year 4 - swimming on a Friday Year 5 - Friday

Year 6 - Wednesday

Thank you to everyone who has sent their child to school with the correct type of bag. School is looking much tidier and more importantly, safer for the children. We have shared any allowances we can make throughout the whole of the Summer Term with parents and we have also shared this information with the children on Tuesday in our assembly.

Next week, the key dates for the year will go live on the school website -Events calendar. The Friday assembly dates will also be shared with you all via arbor next week as well as the website. Please take a note of your child's class assembly as these do not feature on the weekly newsletter. We have made some slight changes to the themes of the Friday assemblies. There is now a greater mix of PSHE type themes as well as faith based assemblie<u>s</u>.

A wonderful start to the school year, long may it continue. Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

Parent Welcome Session:

On Tuesday at 3.45pm, parents are warmly invited to our Parent Welcome Sessions. Here, staff will talk to you about school procedures as well as the expectations for the year and how you can support your child. We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible attending the session. The information will be sent out to all parents, so that anyone who cannot attend, still receives the information.

New Staff:

Over the holidays we welcomed Mrs Alker (working in Reception Class) and Miss Melville (Year 1) to the staffing team. We also welcomed Miss Rudman during the Summer Term to the staffing team. Mrs Rudman is working across EYFS/KS1 Monday - Wednesday.

Sensory Room:

Over the holidays, this room has been painted and new flooring has been installed. We are now awaiting the arrival of the furniture and equipment to finish off the room.

Communication Plan:

This is an important document and will be shared with you all next week. This document explains how school will communicate with you and how you must communicate with school. This ensures everyone is treated fairly and consistently.

Arbor:

If you are not yet set up on Arbor, please speak with the school office as this App is used for the vast majority of school communication.

) Ma emoth





Reception

Golden Ticket	Amber	Settling well into our class and following our school rules.
Golden Ticket	Connie M	Writing her name.
Golden Ticket	Emmanuel	Being kind and helpful.
Reading Champion		Commences in the coming weeks.
Positivity	Flynn	Flynn is a positive member of our class and arrives every morning with a huge smile on his face.

Year One

Golden Ticket	Bolan	Great work in maths this week with your number formation and sorting objects into groups.
Golden Ticket	Michelle	You have been a superstar in every lesson this week! A great role model for our new Reception starters.
Reading Champion		Starts next week.
Positivity	Praise	A fabulous first week in our school. You have a positive attitude to all that you and try your best. Keep it up!

Year Two

Golden Ticket	Helena	Working very hard in maths this week and taking care with the presentation of her work.
Golden Ticket	Rosie	A fantastic attitude towards her learning in every lesson and always ensuring that she is ready, respectful and safe.
Golden Ticket	William	Superb efforts this week with his writing and for thinking carefully about his spelling.
Reading Champion		Starts next week.
Positivity	Maxwell	Maxwell has had such a positive start to Y2 and has come into class smiling everyday

Year Three				
Golden Ticket	Bridget	Consistently demonstrating the school rules and being a brilliant role model.		
Golden Ticket	Freya	Writing a wonderful prediction and evidencing her reasons.		
Golden Ticket	Jonty	Excellent work in Maths when representing and partitioning numbers to 100.		
Reading Champion		Starts next week.		
Positivity	Thomas	Having a positive attitude to all aspects of school life and being a positive influence for those around him.		
Year Four				
Golden Ticket	Chinedum	Great discussions when exploring the organs of the digestive system.		
Golden Ticket	Harry	Great work when partitioning 3-digit numbers.		
Golden Ticket	Lydia	Excellent choice of adjectives when writing noun phrases.		
Reading Champion		Starts next week.		
Positivity	Suliman	Having a positive attitude towards all our work this week.		
Year Five				
Golden Ticket	Artur	Explaining his different gifts and talents in RE.		
Golden Ticket	Jayda	Beautiful presentation in all books.		
Golden Ticket	Jerry	Demonstrating how to keep a steady pulse in music.		
Reading Champion		Starts next week.		
Positivity	Teddie	Getting off to a fantastic start in Year 5 by sharing his positivity and enthusiasm with others.		
Year Six				
Golden Ticket	Harley	Showing a good understand of our new book and the character Stanley		
Golden Ticket	Leighton	Working hard when retrieving information.		
Golden Ticket	Nancie	Consistently contributing her prior knowledge confidently.		
Reading Champion		Starts next week.		
Positivity	Myles	Demonstrating a positive attitude to learning all week		